
Welcome to 1st Grade! 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are asking families to help with some general classroom supplies that 
will be beneficial for your child’s classroom.  Many of these items are on 
sale for a minimal cost during the summer months so please take 
advantage of these summer sales. To build classroom community, most 
items will be shared. Thank you in advance for your help and support! 
 
Student supplies: 
2 boxes Crayola crayons- 24 pk 
2 boxes pencils (good quality such as Ticonderoga, please no pencils from 
the 99 Cent Store) 
2 large erasers 
10 pk glue sticks 
2 bottles of 4oz Elmer’s white glue 
1 small regular size plastic pencil box (not larger than 8 ½”L by 5 ½” W and 
please no zipper pouches) 
2-3 reams of white Xerox paper 
4 pk expo markers 
2-3 highlighters  
1 box cleaning wipes 
1 box of Kleenex 
1 white poster board 22x28 inches 
1-2 black sharpies 
2-3 plain spiral notebooks 
 
Additional classroom supplies that will be helpful: 
1 box of Kleenex 
Colored copy paper (bright and pastels) 
1 8pk Crayola markers 
1 12pk Crayola colored pencils 
1 pair student scissors (fiskars are great) 
Band-Aids (plain with no design) 

• We ask for good quality supplies because we have found that the 
cheaper ones do not work as well & do not last. (Such as pencils from 
the 99 cent Store, as soon as they are sharpened the lead falls out!) 

Thank you,   
Lisa J. Mails First Grade Teachers 


